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February 22 & 23, 2020 

Pastor – Rev. Frederick D. Daley 

(315) 530-8995 

Assisting Priest – Rev. Donald Kirby, SJ 

Emeritus Assisting Priest – Rev. Andrew L. Szebenyi, SJ 

Murray-Weigel Hall, 515 E. Fordham Rd., Bronx, NY 10458 

Email address:  aszebenyi@jesuits.org 
 

Pastoral Associate & Coordinator of Liturgy  

Meg Ksander 

 (315)395-9308 

(315)472-9934 x7 

ksander@allsaintssyracuse.org 

 

Pastoral Associate – Administration  

Peter Daino 

(315) 472-9934x6 

Peterdaino53@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Ministry–Sr. Maureen D’Onofrio,CSJ

 

 

Church Address: 1340 Lancaster Ave. 

Parish Office Address: 1342 Lancaster Ave. 

Office Telephone: (315) 472-9934 ext. 4 
Office Fax: (315) 472-9941 

Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 9am-2pm 

E-mail: parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
 

 

Bishop Harrison Center space reservations: 

Contact:  Peterdaino53@gmail.com 

 

Website: www.AllSaintsSyracuse.org 

Webmaster: Crispin Ojwang 
Contact: webmaster@allsaintssyracuse.org 

      (315) 472-9934 x 9 

mosiecsj@gmail.com 
 

Office – Monica Sondej  

(315) 472-9934 x 4 

parish@allsaintssyracuse.org 
 
 

Coordinator of Pastoral Care – Barbara Hadley 

(315) 439-6240  

babcia07@gmail.com 

 

Director of Faith Formation – Kathy Gosh 

(315) 440-3018 

allsaintsfaithformation@syrdio.org 
 

 
Our Mission Statement 

In the spirit of Vatican II, All Saints Parish is an open 
and welcoming Catholic Christian Community, 

joyfully grounded in the Eucharist that strives to live 

the Gospel call to holiness and loving service to all. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULES 

Saturday  
3:00pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 
4:00pm – Anticipated Mass 
  (Traditional Music) 
Sunday  
  9:00am – Sunday Mass (Gospel Choir) 
11:30am – Sunday Mass (Contemporary Music) 
 
Monday – Wednesday 
11:30am – Daily Mass 
Thursday – Friday 
11:30am - Communion Service 
 
Baptisms  –  Sr. Maureen (315) 472-9934 ext. 9 
Marriages – Father Daley (315) 530-8995 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

PARISH STAFF & MINISTRIES 

 
 INCLUSIVITY ~ DIVERSITY ~ CONTINUITY ~ EVANGELIZATION ~ GROWTH  
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Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Lv. 19:1-2, 17-18; I Cor. 3:16-23; Mt. 5:38-48 

 
Sat.   2/22:  4:00pm:  Mary Katherine Ksander – 

                                       (B’day) – Meg & Family 

Sun.  2/23:  9:00am:  Nicolas Artim – 

                                        Josephine Artim 

                  11:30am:  William Owens – Family  

                                    Lenora Monkemeyer – 

                                          Geordy Austin                                 

Mon. 2/24: 11:30am: Lee Park (B’day) –  

                                        Young Ju 

Tues. 2/25: 11:30am: Gabriel Valles & Carmen  

                                            Valles – Family 

Wed. 2/26: 11:30am: Antonino Catania – Family 

Thur.2/27: 11:30am:  Albert Schlecht –  

                                                        Geordy Austin 

Fri.   2/28:  11:30am:  

Sat.   2/29:   4:00pm: Mary E. Dorey – Marcia Hoyt 

Sun.  3/01:   9:00am:  Jim Buda – Doris & Son  

                   11:30am: Denny Direnzo – Mary Kuhn 

 

YOUR PARISH SUPPORT 
Donations from January 15 & 16, 2020 

Weekend Total Offering:  $5,831.52 

ON-LINE GIVING:  At our Website: 

www.AllSaintsSyracuse.org look for the Notice on the 

General Announcements and Events tab.  Follow the 

link provided to set-up your account & begin making 

your regular Offertory payments online.  Questions?  

Contact:  Rita Reicher, Co-Chair of our Finance 

Committee at: 315-445-8809 

Separated/Divorced Support Group meets twice a 

month – the 1st and 3rd Monday.  Our next meeting 

will be March 2 at 6:30pm in the living room of All 

Saints Annex, the house on Lancaster Place adjacent 

to the church building.  Information, questions:  

Contact Pastor Janet Fechner at  

315-487-2324 or revjlf@twcny.rr.com 
 




Please send notices to be published in the Bulletin   

to  allsaintsbulletin@syrdio.org by 1pm on Tuesday 

of the week before. If more convenient or necessary, 

hard copy can be sent/brought to the Parish Office. 

Thank You!  
 

To request that a Mass be offered for a special 

intention (the repose of a soul, a birthday, 

anniversary or other special need), please call the 

Parish Office at (315-472-9934, ext. 4) or stop-in 

during Office Hours.  

A Note  from  Meg … 

 

The original idea sparking our decision to rotate this 

weekly “Note” among the members of the Pastoral 

Team, is to allow each of us to share a bit about what 

our specific role is on the Staff and in the Parish. Our 

hope is to provide parishioners more clarity in 

knowing how the Parish functions and who they may 

want to contact or communicate with regarding 

concerns or questions. 

I have been part of the Parish since it was formed in 

2008 and was commissioned a Lay Ecclesial 

Minister just as All Saints Parish was emerging. As a 

Pastoral Associate, my “official” job description 

calls for sharing with the Pastoral Team the overall 

care of the Parish. Here at All Saints, as you may 

know, we currently have two full-time Pastoral 

Associates: one focused on Administration functions 

along with Ministry with our Congolese Community 

– this is our Peter Daino. As my title (Pastoral 

Associate & Coordinator of Liturgy) indicates, my 

role generally includes assisting the community 

operationally in a wide-variety of Mission-related 

ways including implementing initiatives, carrying-

out Parish commitments and interfacing with the 

wider Catholic, Interfaith and secular community. 

Along with that, a focal point of my Ministry is 

“Coordinating” our Liturgies, which involves 

working with Sr. Terri Laureta and the range of 

presiders, homilists, lectors, ministers of 

communion, music ministers, ushers, greeters, 

hospitality ministers, and altar servers who need to 

be “in place” when we come together to worship! As 

many of you know, “behind the scenes,” there is 

planning for our seasonal celebrations, sacristan 

functions, attention to liturgical décor, etc. All in the 

service of creating an environment in which the 

Spirit moves freely and grace-fully to feed and 

nurture our faith community. 
 

Separate from any official professional staff position 

or job description, again as many of you know, this 

Parish Community has been my spiritual home since 

the mid-1980s! It is my privilege to offer my service 

to this Community and to each of you as individuals; 

please never hesitate to come to me with any concern 

or question. Thank You!  

 

 Tax Statements will be mailed 

upon request.  Please call 315-472-9934. 
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Update on the new Shelter in the former Dorothy 

Day House: 

This weekend, we welcome members of the Senior 

Leadership Team of the Rescue Mission of Syracuse 

who will update us on plans for the opening of the 

LGBTQ+ affirmative shelter for youth (ages 12-17) 

to be located in the former Dorothy Day House 

across the street on Lancaster Place. We are honored 

that Carolyn Hendrickson, Senior Philanthropy 

Officer will be with us at our 4pm Mass on Saturday 

and Executive Director Dan Sieberg, will be with us 

at both our Sunday Masses. In the city of Syracuse, 

40% of our youth experiencing homelessness 

identify as LGBTQ+. Our Parish and neighborhood 

welcomes this wonderful ministry that will open in 

the spring! 

Catholic Sun Subscriptions 
Our Bishop Douglas Lucia is encouraging all 

Catholics in the Diocese to consider taking a 

subscription to the Catholic Sun, the official 

newspaper of our Diocesan. Founded 1892 the paper 

has received numerous local, state and national 

media awards. The Bishop regularly shares his 

thoughts in a special column. The subscription cost 

is $24. Envelops are in the pews and can be returned 

in the collection basket. Checks should be made 

out to the Parish.  


Faith Formation:  Faith Formation Classes for K – 

8 resume next week, Sunday, March 1 in the BHC 

classrooms.   

Confirmation students will meet at the Cathedral 

Gathering space on Sunday, March 1 from 

10:45am – noon.  Andrew Lunetta, founder of ‘A 

Tiny Home for Good,’ will address the students 

regarding God’s call to service.  Students are invited 

to attend the 9:45am Mass at the Cathedral if they 

choose.  Parents are also welcome to come to 

Andrew’s presentation.  Students needing 

transportation should contact Kathy Gosh at 

allsaintsfaithformation@syrdio.org or  

315-440-3018 before Wednesday, February 26. 

----- 

Wednesday is Ash Wednesday. We will celebrate 

Mass with distribution of ashes at both 11:30am and 

7pm. ALSO: At 6:30pm – just a half-hour before 

mass – we will gather for Taizé prayer. This is a 

beautiful way to set a contemplative, quiet tone for 

our entrance into Lent. If you come to 7pm mass, 

please remember to enter quietly to respect the quiet 

of the prayer service. 

LENT-PENTECOST   -- Parish-wide 

book study and small group or online faith-sharing. 

    We begin next week, March 1; in preparation all 

are encouraged to read up through p. 21 of Jim 

Wallis’ Christ in Crisis.   

    Parishioners may still join the groups that have not 

yet reached capacity:  Sunday morning between the 

Masses, and Monday mornings and evenings.  Please 

fill out a lavender sheet in the back of church and 

place it in the basket on the table in front of the 

poster announcing the groups. 

    Those who ordered books through the parish can 

pick them up after all the Masses in the front of the 

church [right side].  Those who have not yet paid for 

their books can also bring the money to the team 

member who is there. Checks may be made out to 

All Saints for $16.85, or you may give cash [$17 

please].  Barnes & Noble has some copies [for about 

$25]; or if you wish to order a book from Amazon, 

you may contact Linda Mulrooney, who has offered 

to help those who are not used to purchasing things 

online.  Call or text her at: 315-427-6028. 

    If you would like to join the online discussion 

group, please contact Casey Koons 

at casey.koons@gmail.com or call/text him at  

513 593-2451.    Any other questions, please call or 

text Mary Jureller at [315] 382-8039, or email her 

at: giege39@gmail.com. 

 

 

White Ribbon Campaign  
The 26

th
 Annual Vera House White Ribbon 

Campaign will be held in our parish next weekend 

on 2/29 & 3/1. 

Wristbands for All Saints will be offered for 

$1. each or whatever you would like to contribute. 

The primary goal of the Campaign is to raise 

awareness about domestic and sexual violence and 

the ways Vera House is working to end violence. 

Vera House is named after Sister Mary Vera, a Sister 

of St. Joseph of Carondelet.  
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Caring for Our Common Home:  

Reduce Acquisition 

“…human beings frequently seem to 

see no other meaning in their natural 

environment than consumption.”  Pope John Paul II 

The sum total of all our daily purchases has a 

massive impact on the environment.  The associated 

destruction of nonrenewable resources, the global 

warming emissions and industrial toxins from the 

manufacture and transportation of “stuff” really adds 

up.  Examine what you really need, where it comes 

from, and whether it needs to be a “new” purchase.  

Pope Francis urges us to live more simply, and to be 

mindful or our impact on and interdependence with 

nature.  Watch “The Story of Stuff”  Youtube video 

at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9GorqroigqM . 

 


BIBLE STUDY 
            The ongoing groups will complete their study 

of women in the NT this week, with Lesson 7. 

 


 

 Annual Mardi Gras Pasta Dinner 

Tuesday, February 25
th

 – 5-7:30pm 

in our Bishop Harrison Center. 

Many volunteers are needed to help make this 

event a success! 

On Monday (2/24) at 6:30pm: help needed with 

preparing meat balls, etc. in the kitchen. 

On Tuesday (2/25) – the day of the event – help is 

needed in a variety of ways: 

4:30-5pm: Set-up; 

Beginning at 5pm: Kitchen & Serving help during 

the dinner; 

7:30-8:30pm: Clean-up. 

ALL are invited & encouraged to bring a dessert 

to share. Desserts can be brought to the dinner or 

dropped-off during the day on Tuesday. 

Proceeds from the dinner support our  

BREAK MARGINS AFRICA 

Ministry in Nairobi, Kenya. 
Volunteer sign-up sheets are in the back of church. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WHITE PRIVILEGE WORKSHOP 

INVITATION 

All Saints members are invited to register for 

and attend a White Privilege Workshop at our 

Bishop Harrison Center on Saturday, March 7, 

from 10 am to 3 pm. Seating is limited. The 

facilitators are Twiggy Billue and Deka Dancil, 

both powerful voices on this important issue. The 

CNY Solidarity Coalition has organized the 

workshop, with partial sponsorship from the Gifford 

Foundation. You can register online 

at https://www.cnysolidarity.org/ and scroll down 

and click on the link: Register for Challenging 

White Privilege, Working for Social Justice.  

For help with registration, you can contact 

Ted Endreny315-200-4006 
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